


Ham and Petersham Neighbourhood Forum 
Consultation on the Pre-Submission Version of the Neighbourhood Plan 30th January – 10th March 2017
The Forum is inviting comments on the proposed Neighbourhood Plan over a six-week period prior to its submission to Richmond Council.  The Plan is available on the Forum’s website (hamandpetershamforum.org) and at Ham Library.  A summary of the proposed Neighbourhood Plan has been published in the February 2017 edition of the Ham and Petersham Community Magazine. 
How to respond
Please use this response form.  Additional paper copies are available in Ham Library.
· You can then email your comments to info@hamandpetershamforum.org.  
· Or you can post the response form to H&P Neighbourhood Forum, c/o Grey Court School, Ham Street, Ham, Richmond, Surrey TW10 7HN	
· Or you can deposit your response form in the box provided at Ham Library. 
All comments will be in the public domain, including the name of the person making the comment, but not their personal details.  Your contact details will only be used for communications about the Neighbourhood Plan and will not be shared with any third party.
All responses must be received by Friday 10th March 2017
	Name 
	

	Organisation (if appropriate)
	

	Email address 
	



	About You

	
	Yes
	No

	Do you live in Ham and Petersham?
	
	

	Do you work in Ham and Petersham?
	
	

	Do you run a business in Ham and Petersham?
	
	

	If none of these apply, what is your connection to the area? 
	



Your Comments on the proposed Neighbourhood Plan for Ham and Petersham
Do you agree or disagree with the Vision of the Plan (p.12, section 1.1)?
	Strongly agree 
	
	Agree
	
	Neither Agree nor Disagree
	
	Disagree
	
	Strongly Disagree
	



Do you have any comments on the Objectives of the Plan (p.12, section 1.1)
	Objective No. and Subject
	Comment

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



Do you have any comments on the Plan’s Policies (CHAPTERS 2-9) 
	Policy 
(please quote policy ref number)
	Comment

	
	


	
	


	
	




The Implementation Programme in Appendix 3 will not form part of the statutory Neighbourhood Plan.  This means that it can be reviewed regularly as projects progress or new opportunities arise.
Do you have any comments on the timescales indicated in the Programme?
	





[bookmark: _GoBack]Which of the proposals do you think should be given high priority for funding from any Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) available in Ham and Petersham? 
	
	Proposal 
	Why do you consider it should have a high priority?

	1
	
	


	2
	
	


	3
	
	


	4
	
	


	5
	
	




Are there any proposals to which you would give a low priority?
	Proposal 
	Why do you consider it should have a low priority?

	
	


	
	


	
	


	
	




All comments received within the consultation period will be considered by the Ham and Petersham Forum Committee and included in the Consultation Statement which will accompany the Neighbourhood Plan when it is submitted to Richmond Council. The Statement will include the Forum’s response to the comments received, whether or not they result in any revision to the proposed Plan.
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